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Fconomic Development Act 2072
THE MILL AT MORETON BAY PRIORITY DEVELOPMENT AREA: PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT SCHEME

Under section 59 of the £Fconomic Development Act 2072, Moreton Bay Regional Council (MBRC) gives notice that
the proposed development scheme for The Mill at Moreton Bay Priority Development Area (PDA) may be inspected:

e on the Moreton Bay Regional Council website: www.moretonbay.qld.gov.au/the-mill/pda/
e on the Moreton Bay Regional Council Your Say page: https://yoursay.moretonbay.qld.gov.au/themill
e onthe Department of Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning website: www.dilgp.qld.gov.au
e at Council Customer Service Centres located at:

°  Strathpine — 220 Gympie Rd, Strathpine

° Redcliffe — Irene St, Redcliffe

°  Caboolture — 2 Hasking St, Caboolture

The proposed development scheme is the draft planning document for the PDA which sets out the land uses,
development criteria and infrastructure envisaged for the PDA.

Anyone is invited to make submissions on the proposed development scheme to MBRC within the submission
period commencing on Wednesday 12 April and ending close of business on Tuesday 30 May 2017.

Submissions can be made:

e onlineat: https://yoursay.moretonbay.qld.gov.au/themill
* by post: Moreton Bay Regional Council, PO Box 159, Caboolture QLD 4510
e  byemail: mbrc@moretonbay.qld.gov.au

Submissions should include the submitter’s name and contact details and a description of any issues of
concern with or support for the proposed development scheme. Submissions must be received on or before
close of business Tuesday 30 May 2017.

For more information please:

e visit Council’s website: https://yoursay.moretonbay.qld.gov.au/themill

e phone: (07) 3205 0555

e email: mbrc@moretonbay.qld.gov.au

Please note that a copy of your submission will be provided to the Minister for Economic Development

Queensland (MEDQ). MBRC together with MEDQ will consider all submissions received within the submission
period and decide what amendments, if any, may be made to the proposed development scheme.
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